
       
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 10 May 2021 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter dated 7 May 2021 from  

H.E. Mr. Sofiane Mimouni, Permanent Representative of Algeria and H.E. Mr. Martin Bille 

Hermann, Permanent Representative of Denmark, the co-facilitators to follow closely the 

informal consultations by the Secretariat during the preparations of the Secretary-General’s 

review report and lead on related intergovernmental consultation process, as required, 

pursuant to General Assembly resolutions 72/279 and 75/233. 

 

The aforementioned letter from the co-facilitators conveys their plan to begin the 

process of informal consultations with Member States in mid-June following the submission 

of the Secretary-General’s Report to the General Assembly and finalize the negotiations by 

the end of July 2021. The first informal consultation will be convened on 17 June 2021  

at 3 p.m. Connections details will be provided at a later date. I trust that you will extend your 

full support and cooperation to co-facilitators throughout the process. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 
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